
Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind you to pay the outstanding fee dues for your ward for the academic year 2024-

2025. A late fee of Rs. 100 will be applied starting July 1, 2024 for the first installment.  If the amount 

has already been paid, please ignore this message. 

 

Additionally, we are pleased to inform you about the payment of school fees for the academic session 

2024-2025 using our school application. Please log in to the school application to view the details. 

 

Download our app now using the link below: 

App Link 

Android Users: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.stjoseph.kanpur 

iOS Users: https://apps.apple.com/in/app/st-josephs-school-kanpur/id6499273076 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the fees or the payment process, feel free to reach out 

to the school or text a query via WhatsApp at 7860404005. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and attention. 

 

Regards, 

Office Administrator 

St. Joseph's Sr. Sec. School, Kanpur 


